
Maynard Music Association High School  
Meeting Minutes 

6/7/17 
 

Present:  Stephanie Gavin, Bonnie Wilson, Lynda Thayer, Brenda O’Neil, Kevin Kozik, Annemarie 

Caloggero 

MMA Officers:   
Director:  Bonnie Wilson 
Co-Chiar:  Open Position 
Treasure:  Stephanie Gavin 
Clerk:  Annemarie Caloggero  
 
Minutes from our May meeting stand as distributed and can be posted on our website.  

Financial Update 

 Financial situation unchanged since our last meeting in May. 

 Banquet expenses have been payed 

Open Positions 

 MMA is seeking a Co-Chair for the 2017/18 school year. 

Advocacy  

 MMA discussed the current proposed changes in the music program across the district. 

Music Banquet… 

 Was a success. 

 Some feedback included: 
o Moving things along earlier in the evening 
o Ordering less food 
o Keeping up with water pitches on the tables 

 
Update from Mrs. Blanchard 

 With grant assistance this fall, Mrs. Blanchard is hoping to bring back a music ensemble 
with a brass ensemble, woodwind ensemble and possibly a percussion ensemble.   

 Mrs. Blandard is hard at work putting together an instrument inventory of all the MHS 
owned instruments. 

 Looking ahead at calendar dates for the fall, Mrs. Blanchard reported 
o A State House performance in December for the Madrigals 
o Pep games 
o 3 parades  
o Winter, spring, Solo and Ensemble concerts 



Summer Planning 

 Update playbook 

 Make changes to MA state mandated form, Change of Directors  

 Review entire MMA budget 

 Instrument inventory, repair and maintenance 

 Prepare back to school flyer for Fowler and the high school 

 Prepare for music wear sales in the fall 

 Plan private instructor reception for the fall  
 

Next Meeting:  See you in September! 
 

 


